
 
 

 

Thank you for attending our recent Inspiring New Growth (ING) Networking Group event! We’re 

thrilled you could join us as we work to inspire every person to achieve more through meaningful 

connections, business contacts, and valuable partnerships. 

Your presence contributed to the energy and engagement that make ING such a dynamic 

community. We hope you made valuable connections and found inspiration to pursue new growth 

in your business and professional goals. 

As a reminder, ING offers ongoing events and networking opportunities designed to help you 
continue building relationships and expanding your reach. We look forward to seeing you at our 

future gatherings and being part of your journey toward success. 

If you have any feedback, questions, or thoughts about the event, please feel free to reach out. 

We're always looking for ways to improve and make each experience better for our members. 

Sincerely, 

y t 
Gerry Mathis 

President/CEO 

Inspiring New Growth 

 


